Energy Grants (Cleaner Fuels) Bill

The Senate Economics Committee is inquiring into the provisions of the Energy Grants (Cleaner Fuels) Scheme Bill 2003 and the Energy Grants (Cleaner Fuels) Scheme (Consequential Amendments) Bill 2003, for report by 16 October 2003.  The bills provide a framework for the payment of grants for the importation and manufacture of cleaner fuels.  

The Committee invites submissions by Friday, 3 October 2003 on the provisions of the two bills, with particular reference to the definition of ‘cleaner fuel’ and the subsidy arrangements applying to these fuels.
LODGING SUBMISSIONS
The Committee encourages the lodgement of submissions in electronic form to economics.sen@aph.gov.au. Please ensure that a postal address and phone number is enclosed with all email submissions. Submissions may also be faxed to 02 6277 5719.
For further information telephone (02) 6277 3540, email or visit www.aph.gov.au/senate_economics
